constitution was accepted by. the society at the first meeting of the winter
term and according to i1t, officers were elected for the remainder of the school

year. They are as follows:

Chairman of Executive Committee . . Prof. C. E. Freeman
Vice-Chairman . | . . . M. J. Knapp
Secretary : . . | . . E. J. Hiller

% Messrs. Frary, McDonald,

Members of Executive Committee
Armstrong and Carrol

The work of the society will consist principally of the reading and dis-
cussion of the papers published by the American Institute of Electrical
Engineers, although we hope to have, outside of this routine work, talks and
lectures by men of recognized standing in the electrical profession and also

by members of the parent society.

In order that the Branch might have a representative on the executive
committee of the Chicago branch, Prof. Freeman was appointed a member

of that body.

The first 'regular meeting was held February 26, when Mr. G. A. Damon,
manager of the B. J. Arnold Power Station Co., gave a very interesting as
well as instructive talk on the subject of ‘* The Commercial Considerations
in the Design of a Power Plant.”” By such talks as this we hope to pro-
duce a lively interest in the society and establish a society of which the

American Institute of Electrical Engineers may be proud.
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